

BILLING PARISH COUNCIL

Established 1894

Serving Bellinge, Ecton Brook, Great Billing and Little Billing

MINUTES OF THE PARISH COUNCIL MEETING HELD AT 7.30pm ON MONDAY 19th JULY 2021 AT BERNARD WESTON PAVILION, GREAT BILLING

PRESENT J. A. Marlow (Chairman of Billing Parish Council)

Cllrs. Mrs G. K. Chaggar, Mrs C. Worthington, Mr C. Shah

Also Present: Mrs C. Goodridge (Clerk to Billing Parish Council)

Mr. P. Marks (Green Space Manager)

One Parishioner

		Action
68 68.1	Apologies for Absence Apologies were received from Parish Councillors T. Smith, D. Brede, Rev. R. Burbidge, J Clements, M. Pearson, S. Rockall and S. Ward. Apologies were also received from WNC Councillor K. Holland-Delamere and Parish Highways Warden D. Lang.	
68.2	Due to the number of councillors absent, the meeting was declared inquorate and all business was deferred. The meeting to be reconvened to 7.30 pm on Monday 13 th September 2021 at Barnard Weston Pavilion, Gt. Billing.	